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science. In particular, a year-long experiment on a system connecting CRC with the 
Department of Communications headquarters in downtown Ottawa was concluded and 
reported on. The report indicated, among other things, that teleconferences tended to be 
shorter and more concise than face-to-face meetings. This finding has been borne out by 
studies in other parts of the world. It is expected that the introduction into the government 
service of satisfactory teleconferencing facilities would considerably reduce the expenditures 
on travel by public servants. On the more purely technical side, a contract has been let to a 
Canadian industry to carry out the design of a teleconference terminal using a combined 
loudspeaker-microphone and advanced circuitry to eliminate the need for voice switching. A 
close watch is being kept on developments in other countries. 


